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WESTERN 
KENTUCKY 

UNIVERSITY 
Bowling Gr~"en. KY 42101 
502-745-4354 

Student GOl/erhmenl Associa tion 

DATE: DECEMBER 14 , 1993 

TO : KATHERINE TOLBERT 
HOUSING DIRECTOR 

FROM: SGA EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

R,E . : HOLIDAY HOUSING 

Dear Ms. Tolbert , 

FAX, 502-745_5795 
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Resolution 93- l 8-F, Holiday Housi ng, wa s passed at our 
December 7 , 1993 Congress meeting . We are aware that t he problem 
of housing students during semester breaks is not a new one. 
Many student s have once again voiced a concern to us about short 
breaks , such as Thanksgiving and Spring Break. , 

This resolutions request s housing be provided during these 
breaks . We would like to know any past steps that have been 
taken toward this problem and what we can do to help make a 
holiday housing option become a reality for students . Please 
contact any of the Executive Council o ffice rs at the Student 
Gove rnmen t Association office in DUC , 745-4 354 , as soon as 
possible wi th your thoughts and concerns about this resolution . 

The Spirit Makes the Master 
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DATE: DECEMBER 14,1993 
, . 

TO: DAVE PARROTT 
RESIDENCE LIFE DIRECTOR 

• FROM: SGA EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

R.E.: HOLIDAY HOUSING 

Dear Mr . Parrott , 

Resolution 93-18-F, Holiday Housing , was passed at our 
December 7 , 1993 Congress meeting . We are aware that the problem 
of housing students during semester breaks is not a new one . 
Many students have once again voiced a concern to us about short 
breaks , such as Thanksgiving and Spring Break . 

This resolutions requests housing be provided during these 
breaks . We would like to know any past steps that have been 
taken toward this problem and what we can do t o help make a 
holiday housing option become a reality for students. Please 
contact any of the Executive Council officers at the Student 
Government Association office in DUC, 745 - 4354, as soon as 
possible with your thoughts and concerns about this resolution . 

The Spirit Makes the Master 
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DATE: DECEMBER 14 , 1993 

TO: JOHN OSBORNE • BUSINESS SERVICES ADMINISTRATOR 

FROM : SGA EXECUTIVE COUNCIL , 
R.E.: HOLIDAY HOUSING , 

Dear Mr . Osborne, 

Resolution 93- l8-F, Holiday Housing, was passed at our 
December 7 , 1993 Congress meeting . We are aware that the problem 
of housing students during semester breaks is not a new one. 
Many students have once again voiced a concern to us about short 
breaks , such as Thanksgiving and Spring Break . 

This resolutions requests housing be provided during these 
breaks. We would like to know any past steps that have been 
taken toward this problem and what we can do to help make a 
holiday housing option become a reality for students . Please 
contact any of the Executive Council officers at the Student 
Government Association office in DUC , 745-4 354, as soon as 
possible with your thoughts and concerns about this resolution . 

The Spirit Makes the Master 
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WESTERN 
KENTUCKY 

UNIVERSITY 
Bow~ng Green, KY 42101 
502-745-4354 

Student Government Association FAX: 502-745-5795 .... -
DATE : DECEMBER 14 , 1993 

TO : ANN STATHOS • 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENT ADVISOR 

FROM: SGA EXECUTIVE COUNCIL • 

R.E .: HOLIDAY HOUSING \ 

Dear Ms . Stathos , 

Resolution 93-18-F , Holiday Housing, was passed at our 
December 7, 1993 Congress meeting . We are aware that the problem 
of housing students during semester breaks is not a new one . 
Many students have once again voiced a concern to us about short 
breaks, such as Thanksgiving and Spring Break . 

This resolutions requests housing be provided during these 
breaks . We would like to know any past steps that have been 
taken towa rd this problem and what we can do to help ma ke a 
holiday housing option become a reality for students . Please 
contact any of the Executive Council officers at the Student 
Government Assoc i at ion office in DUe, 745-4354, as soon as 
possible with your thoughts and concerns about thi s resolution . 

The Spirit Makes the Master 
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